
St Levan Primary School 

where all children SHINE…for life 

 
The Bottoms, St. Levan, Penzance, Cornwall, TR19 6HD 

Tel:  01736 810486  
 

5th December 2024 

 

Dear Families 

 

Christmas Production – Acorn Theatre – Thursday 12th December at 2pm 

 

We look forward to welcoming you to the Christmas production next Thursday at 2pm.  

We also hope that you will be able to join us downstairs in the bar afterwards for mince 

pies and singing.   

Costume 

Puffins are aware of what they should wear on the day.   

Choughs should dress as farmers, which you can interpret as loosely as you like, but 

please could they wear wellies.   

As ever, we do not wish for any families to purchase anything especially for the play.  

Please do not have your child/ren dress in black – we would like them to be easily 

visible on the stage.   

Travel 

Bus from St Just - will depart later than normal, at 8.30am 

Bus from St Levan – will depart at the usual time of 8.15am 

Parents can drop off at the Acorn at 8.45am 

There will be no buses in the afternoon. All families will collect their children after the 

performance has finished. 

Lunch 

Please remember to send your child/ren in with a packed lunch and a filled water 

bottle.   

 

We can’t wait to see you there! 

 

Yours sincerely 

The St Levan Team 


